
Social Committee Report 2015 – 2016 

Social events over the year have all been well attended and members from both Croquet and 

Tennis have come together to enjoy these. 

The Social Committee provided catering and hostess roles for the 45 Club event back in May, 

this went very well and the Club are planning a return visit later this year. 

Tennis tournaments were supported by the Social Committee, providing catering for our own 

and visiting members. 

The Quiz Night and Supper went well thanks to Keith who hosted the quiz   

The planned Christmas socials were all well attended. The Christmas dinner/party went well 

and members enjoyed a four course meal with coffee and mince pies. The profit from the 

dinner was slightly reduced due the freezer being switched off and the meat defrosting 

prematurely. 

The freezer switch is an issue which is hopefully being dealt with so that any future incident and 

food loss is avoided. 

It was good to see a mix of tennis and Croquet players at the mulled wine and minced pies social, the 

main raffle prize of a Food Hamper was won by Alan Loaring.  

A Race Night and Supper has been booked for 4th March, and the usual Social Events will be planned for 

next season.  

If you have and thoughts or ideas on any social event that you would like the Social Committee to offer 

to members to raise funds for the Club please let us know, so that we can investigate their viability. 

 

  


